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Statement from House GOP Leader Mike McLane on Governor Brown’s intent to 

sign the small business tax hike 
  
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement 
after Governor Kate Brown announced her intent to sign SB 1528: 
  
“Today Governor Brown in one breath claimed the need of the state government to take hundreds of 
millions of dollars away from small businesses. Then, in next breath, announced a special session to 
champion small businesses. I guess this is the kind of political theater we can expect in an election year.” 
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